
-- Name --
Joseph Young

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
The residential rate increase should be dependent on consumption, where the largest residential consumers are
required to pay a higher rate, rather than a flat rate across all residential users.

The current rate increase puts undue burden on the lower income residential consumers who contribute less to the
energy demand.


